
 

 

 
MN Cancer Alliance 

Strategy Action Project Funding Application 
 
The primary purpose of Strategy Action Project funding is to support implementation of strategies of Cancer 
Plan Minnesota 2025 by Minnesota Cancer Alliance (MCA) members and their partners.  In order to be eligible, 
applicants must work together as a Strategy Action Team and include at least two (2) new or existing MCA 
members.  Action teams are encouraged to reach out to MCA Steering Committee members for additional 
support. 
 
This proposal addresses 

Cancer Plan MN 2025 Objective(s):  

Cancer Plan MN 2025 Strategy(s):  

 
Strategy Action Team Members 
Please list name, organization, email address and if they are MCA Member for each team member 
 
Project Title 
 
 
Provide a brief description of work that will take place and how it will address Cancer Plan 2025 objectives 
and/or strategies. Be sure to include the roles of each partner in the project implementation. 
 
 
 
Target population or community impacted by this project 
 
 
 
Brief timeline for the work 
Note that all expenses must be incurred, and work completed by June 29, 2023.  
 
 
 
Budget (maximum allowable, $5,000. Please include a brief budget narrative.) 

 

Primary contact for this Strategy Action Team (include full name, email address, phone number and mailing 
address): 

 

Fiscal Agent for this Annual Plan include full name, email address, phone number and mailing address): 

 

Federal DUNS # for fiscal agent: 

MN SWIFT Vendor ID # for fiscal agent, if you have one: 
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Required Documentation at a minimum must include: 

• Provide a mid-project summary and/or end of project report with submitted invoices: 
o Mid-project report is optional but will be required with any mid-project invoices submitted. 
o End of project report will be due by July 8, 2023. 

• Invoices for project work. Submit these with the mid-project summary and end of project report. 
 

For questions, contact Phitz Nantharath at phitz.nantharath@state.mn.us or at 651-201-4368 

mailto:hilary.gebauer@state.mn.us

